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Introduction

• Framework update has 3 components
1. New protocols for mandatory reporting
2. New Standard Reporting Indicators for TA reporting
3. Insights report for future development

• This workshop is looking at the third one
• Waste data gathering and reporting has focused 

on the needs of TAs and central government.  
However, private operators, the community 
sector, businesses, and product stewardship 
schemes will all benefit from being able to access 
good quality waste data. 



Introduction

• Some topics we could cover:
1. How can diverted materials be tracked and 

calculated?

2. How should reuse/refilling/refurbishment be 
tracked and calculated?

3. How should waste and diverted materials from 
private and community sources be included? 

4. What access should private interests have to data 
that is reported? 

5. How should the NWDF be developed and governed 
going forward?



Introduction

• Overall intent is to relate whatever waste data 
needs and issues we identify back to the 
Framework:

– What role the Framework could play

– What the priorities/timelines should be

– How the Framework should be managed and 
governed to make sure all stakeholders needs are 
addressed



Questions?



Thank You

duncan@eunomia-consulting.co.nz

www.eunomia.co.nz


